Cathy Pregmon

The moratorium on fracking continuing is a very good thing; however leaving "dubious" or "open to
interpretation” language in the proposed new regulations is short-sighted and not desirable. Banning
fracking in the Delaware River Basin is commendable but in no way do I, as a citizen, want our
clean or cleaner water taken out under any circumstances and given to other river basins for
possible use in their fracking operations. Leaving even the possibility of having fracking companies
give us their waste water is intolerable. I ask that the DRBC permanently ban all fracking activity,
whether it is actively fracking, taking water out, or putting waste water of any kind and from any
source in our river.



